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Just why WOULD a library want to belong to the UPRLC? 
 
 

1. Annual Meeting with continuing education program and vendors—also a great 
opportunity to network with your library colleagues. Nonmembers pay a higher 
registration fee.  
 

2. Group discounts on books, audio-visual materials, and supplies.  Find vendors 
and discounts on this web site: http://joomla.uproc.lib.mi.us/slc/.  Set up your 
account with the discount rate prior to placing your first order. 
 

3. Research Upper Peninsula history at a web site maintained by Superiorland 
Library Cooperative and UPRLC staff at www.uphistory.org.  Please check out 
the Bay Mills Community College collection of Native American artifacts. Those 
images have some of the most “hits” from researchers in the collection. 
 

4. UPRLC members are welcome to sign up for the Superiorland Library 
Cooperative group discussion list.  This is an informational email list with news 
about national, state, and regional libraries. To sign up, please call the number 
above and ask for the group list serv manager.   
 
 
 
If you have questions, please call Pam Malmsten, UPRLC Treasurer, at (906) 
228-7697, Ext. 111.   

http://joomla.uproc.lib.mi.us/slc/
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